From: C

Sent: 20 March 2025 10:02
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2025/0100 FS-Case-697904505

Name: I
Address:
emai: I

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2025/0100
Address of Development: Hotel on eagle car park
Comments: My comments we written before but | am not sure they were sent

1. There appears to be a protected footpath from the hotel to the restaurant, considering this will
have high footfall and car traffic | feel this is important to protect the children

2. There does not appear a safe space for children to play. This hotel will increase the number of
families on site, with young children. Currently they play on the car park which is not safe. But this will
be exacerbated by more people and reduced space taken up by the hotel. Ideally | would like to see
some protected space and facilitates for family to play safely

Thanks





